
JSSG JULY 2014 

 

A couple of things to report from the JSSG since the last Association meeting:- 

 

Unfortunately we were not successful in securing a grant from the Gambling Community 

Benefit Fund.  This is disappointing; but we are looking at reapplying in the August 

round.  This will be the first round of funding under an amalgamated scheme which has 

brought together the four - previously separate - benefit funds. For anyone interested, the list 

of successful applications can be viewed at:- 

 

http://www.olgr.qld.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0008/268775/GCBF-Round-80.PDF 

 

We have just surveyed JS families regarding their interest in a Family Fun Day towards the 

end of term and the response has been resoundingly positive. We will now get onto planning 

and organising this event using an external provider to facilitate the activities.  The purpose 

of the day will be to foster community spirit and strengthen the relationships and friendships 

between staff, students and parents alike. 

 

Our next meeting is on 7 August. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Becky Mammen 

 

http://www.olgr.qld.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0008/268775/GCBF-Round-80.PDF

